Mr. Makeever Position as middle school cheer coach. ank you,



Fwd: Middle school cheer resignation

1 message

Makeever, Matt <mmakeever@bucyrusschools.org> Thu, Aug 11, 2022 at 11:00 AM To: Deborah Musick <Dmusick@bucyrusschools.org>, Robert Britton <rbritton@bucyrusschools.org>

This is a resignation letter for Ally Stewart and MS cheer. I understand that She turned this in after the deadline and I may need to wait for the next Board meeting.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Allyson Stewart <allykstewart@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Aug 11, 2022 at 10:53 AM Subject: Middle school cheer resignation

To: mmakeever@bucyrusschools.org <mmakeever@bucyrusschools.org>

I have attached the letter in this email.

Thank you, Allyson